
From: Kimberly Taylor <Kimberly.Taylor@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 11:19 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Meals on Wheels 
 
Hi Steve- 
 
This email is to confirm that I did attend the Celebrity Chef Ball on behalf of MOPD hosted by Meals on 
Wheels Chicago as at their invitation. 
 
Please let me know if should require anything more. 
Best- 
Kim 
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